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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 
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8pm AA/Al-anon  

2 
 

3 

 
 
 
 

4 

 
 
 
7:30 p.m. Narcotics 

Anonymous   

 

5 

 

       
6   7  

 
 
 
 

8 

 
 

9 

 
 
 

10 

 
 

11 

 

12 
Worship online  

 
7:00pm Zoom Bible 

Study 

 

 

 

 

8pm AA/Al-anon  

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

7:30 p.m. Narcotics 

Anonymous   

 

 

13   14   15 16   
 

17 18 19 
Worship online  

 

 

7:00pm Zoom Bible 

Study 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8pm AA/Al-anon  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

6:00pm Finance/ 

Council Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

 

7:30 p.m. Narcotics 

Anonymous   

 

 

20   21 22 23 

 

24  

 
 

25 

 
C 
 
 

26 
Worship online  

 

 

7:00pm Zoom Bible 

Study 
 

 

 

 

8pm AA/Al-anon  

 

 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Eve Service 

online 

 

 

 

 

 

7:30 p.m. Narcotics 

Anonymous   

 

 

27   

 

28 29 30 31   
Worship online  

 

7:00pm Zoom Bible 

Study 

 

 

 

 

 

8pm AA/Al-anon  

    



  

 

 
 
Judd & Barb Owen in memory of Jake & Mary Essen 
 

Alan & Aleta Isaacson in memory of our parents  
 

Jay Johnson in memory of Sonny Johnson and Cheryl Johnson 
 

Sally Smith in memory of Jim Smith 
 

John O’Fallon in memory of Rose O’Fallon and our parents 
 

Betsy Gridley in memory of Bob & Florence Lohn, parents 
 

Ruby Struble in memory of Mark A. Struble and Jim A. Struble 
 

Gerry & Ruth Bahe in memory of Robert Olson and Norman & 
Deloras Bahe 
 

Sharon Huikko in memory of Jim & Barb Jackson, Duane Blair, Karla 
Blair, and Scott, brother 
 

Lynne Bonine in memory of Dan and Caleb Bonine 

The beautiful poinsettia plants given this 
Advent Season are in memory and honor of 
the following: 

 

Watch for upcoming notification via email 

and US Postal service regarding our 2021 
Stewardship message.  

 

We are grateful for the ways you are able 
to support our church in the midst of 

Covid-19.  

 
Please refer to the Estimate of Giving 

Card, know that it helps not only our 
ministry but those who are not as capable 

right now. Every gift, of any and every 

size, counts. And we thank you for them!  

If you would like to contribute to a Christmas 
gift for Pastor Paul, please give your cash 
donation to the church office, Sally Smith or 
Ruth Bahe by Sunday, December 20th.  The 
gift will be presented to him by Christmas 
Eve. 
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